
From: Brad Larson [mailto:brad@drivescale.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 8:19 PM 
To: Margaret Netto <MNetto@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 
Subject: 590 W. El Camino Real 

 

Hi Margaret, 

 

I have lived on Russet Drive for 17 years and since the housing, hotel and Chik-fil-e the traffic is 

severely impacted.  Adding another hotel there makes no sense, the traffic is already a mess 

backing up through Hollenbeck.  How do we register opposition to this project? 

 

Thanks 

Brad Larson 
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Dear Planning, 
Please respond to web request 48036 by clicking one of the three links below:  
 

Reply         Reassign         Close with no reply          

From Carla Klein <cjklein@sbcglobal.net>  408-396-4004 

Reply Needed Yes 

Location Address:  590 W El Camino Real 

Latitude, Longitude:  37.36905, -122.03887 
 

Subject Proposed 85 room hotel 

Message I will be out of town on the 22nd, so I can't attend the meeting to express 
my displeasure with this development. Right now El Camino between 
Hollenbeck and Mathilda is often at total GRIDLOCK. If you want to turn 
right at Mathilda, you may sit through 2 or more cycles of the traffic light 
as people try to turn in and out of these businesses. Another development 
is planned for the corner of Hollenbeck and El Camino, creating even 
more ingress/egress issues. I can't tell from the rendering, but any 
development along El Camino should not be right on top of the sidewalk; it 
is not at all pleasant for pedestrians. 
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http://lori/crm/srfm.aspx?R=48036
http://lori/crm/srrp.aspx?r=48036
http://lori/crm/sras.aspx?r=48036
http://lori/crm/srcl.aspx?r=48036
mailto:cjklein@sbcglobal.net



